
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  20TH August 2024              Circular No.: QCS/2024/114 

 

Subject: Working Saturday for Grades VI to VIII 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to bring to your kind attention that tomorrow’s working Saturday is of utmost importance for 

our students. This session has been specially organized to provide dedicated time for doubt resolution and 

personalized clarifications of the content covered in Term-I. It is crucial to be thorough before approaching 

new academic milestones in Term-II 

Attendance is highly encouraged as this is a valuable opportunity for students to engage directly with their 

teachers in a focused environment, ensuring that any lingering questions or uncertainties are addressed 

comprehensively. These sessions are designed to reinforce their understanding and bolster their confidence 

in the subject matter. 

Your support in ensuring your child’s presence will be greatly appreciated, as it will significantly contribute 

to their academic growth and preparedness. The detailed schedule/ time-table is attached along. 

Note: 

a) School timings: 08:30 am- 12:30 pm 

b) Transport facility would be available for bus users. 

c) Attendance is compulsory for all students. 

Warm Regards  

 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 

HOS 


